
From: Debbie Ross
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: House Bill 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 8:52:06 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Debbie Ross <rossfamily@bendcable.com>
Subject: Fwd: House Bill 2027
Date: May 8, 2017 at 8:50:29 PM PDT
To: 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Debbie Ross <rossfamily@bendcable.com>
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: May 8, 2017 at 8:44:34 PM PDT
To: sen.michaeldembrow@oregonlegislature.gov

Senator Dembrow- I am writing in support of House Bill 2027. We 
should not change the law that would allow a dangerous precedent to 
be set on wild areas in Oregon that should be kept pristine and open.  
Especially when we already have so many trails and areas for people 
that do not get heavily used at all.

I am tired of locals not having a say in some big decisions(i.e. OSU 
Cascades) where things get shoved down our throats without 
adequate public input.  BPMRD needs to spend its money wisely in a 
way that really benefits its customers and not do power plays and hurt 
our communitys assets even more.  We have not gotten better in the 
last 10 years in my opinion in many ways.

Sincerely

Debbie Ross
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